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Diversion route for
Dudwell Lane and
Godfrey Road

Dudwell Lane will be closed
from Monday, 4th August for
around two weeks.

Temporary traffic lights on
Godfrey Road will start on
Monday, 18" August and are
due to finish on Friday, 5™
September.

Please follow our diversion
route for easier access to
Calderdale Royal Hospital.
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